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UNRESTRICTED / ILLIMITEE

Good afternoon,

Thank you for your interest in Canadian Nuclear Laboratories’ (CNL) Douglas Point Decommissioning Project. | would
like to share a brief update on some recent changes related to this project.

Due to the current public health situation with COVID-19, we have postponed all of our planned in-person meetings and
events with stakeholders. We will begin to reschedule these activities, as soon as it is appropriate and safe to do so. In
the meantime, we are looking at other ways to continue our conversation with the public and we will reach out on this
again in the coming weeks.

As well, the federal nuclear regulator, the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) has rescheduled the public

19'" and 20', 2020. We will share more details on this hearing as they become available.

Please do not hesitate to reach out for more information or if you have any comments, questions or suggestions.

Take care,
Margot

Margot Thompson

Communications Specialist, Environmental Remediation Management
Canadian Nuclear Laboratories

Margot.Thompson@cnl.ca

Cel. 519 501 1596
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